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The University of Nairobi , School of Business in Collaboration with Shanghai Finance 

University (SFU) will implement the 2+2 program arrangements with the first 20 students 

expected to report to the University in September 2013. The selection will be very competitive 

and its will be based on performance GPA and other merit considerations. This was revealed 

during the recent visit to the School of Business by the SFU Vice president for International 

programs and Chen Shuaghua , Dean School of International Economics and Trade. The best 

students will benefit through partial Scholarship and thereafter to full scholarship The ceremony 

was officiated by Prof. Mbeche , Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Student Affairs, Prof. Njeru, Principal 

CHSS,S.N.M. Nzuve, Dean School of Business , Chairmen of Departments, Academic staff, 

administrative staff and Potential Beneficiary students . 

http://business.uonbi.ac.ke/image/tid/34


 

 

Group Photo with Students and Students from the School of Business 

 

 



 

 

Prof. Mbeche, Prof. Njeru, Prof. Aosa,Dr. Aduda and CN  Kariuki having a chat  as they wait 

for the guests from Shangai Finance University  to join them 

 


